
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
New Classes (September 2020) 
As we plan to group the children across year groups for English and Maths in the mornings, this 
has allowed us to ensure that all classes are of a mixed ability. Therefore, mixed age classes 
and straight year group classes are grouped with no academic ability.  
 
Classes have therefore now been selected by staff using the following criteria: 
 Friendships 
 SEN Needs and their supporting staff members 
 
Transition 
As previously shared with you, transition visits are as follows: 
 
Friday 3rd July - Year 3 and 4 - Lower Key Stage Two (LKS2) - current Year 2 and Year 3 
Friday 10th July - Year 1 and 2 - Key Stage One (KS1) - current Year FS2 and Year 1 
Friday 17th July - Year 5 and 6 - Upper Key Stage Two (UKS2) - current Year 4 and 5  
 
You will receive a letter approximately a week before your transition visit informing you of your 
child’s new teacher and arrangements for the transition visit.  Please note that the children will 
be coming at staggered times into groups of approximately ten children.  The groups are being 
organised in alphabetical order.  
 
Year 6 
Parents should now have received information explaining how they can deliver Sex Education at 
home with their child. 
In preparation for an end of term leavers assembly Mr Blakely has uploaded the Leavers song to 
YouTube for children to practise which can be found here 
 
Fundraising 
 
Please remember to visit and share the PTA GoFundMe page for our school. Fundraising has 
been hit by the inability to hold school events. Our school budget has also suffered due to the 
lack of lettings. The school is really in need of extra funding. Please donate if you can. 
 
PTA GoFundMe Page 
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=00HZOFQTk5Y
https://www.gofundme.com/f/woodley-c-of-e-school-pta?utm_medium=copy_link&utm_source=customer&utm_campaign=p_na+share-sheet&rcid=19b62a55ff73422099c0f58ef8396b11


 
Other Ways to Support Your School 
 
From time-to-time we will be asking to see if you can donate specific things to our school. Our 
Foundation stage are currently re-developing their outdoor provision.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you are happy to donate any of the things in the list above, please contact Mrs Luzolo using 
the email: ELuzolo@woodley-pri.wokingham.sch.uk  
  
 
Reading Books 
A reminder to bring in any reading books still at home so that the staff can continue to log the 
books into our Accelerated Reader Scheme. All books must be returned by transition day at the 
latest. 
 
Full time schooling update 
Due to the increased demand for school places in our ‘bubbles’ and Key Worker school, we are 
unable to extend the offer of full-time schooling for eligible children. 

 
Parking 
Following complaints from local residents, we would like to remind you that you must not park on 
the yellow double lines outside the school. Please take extra care when your children are getting 
out of the car and crossing our roads. 
 
 
 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
Mrs Louisa Gurney 
Head Teacher   
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1-2m Lengths of guttering Plastic tubing Exterior wood paint in pastel or bright  

colours 

Paint brushes 6m roof felt Small Hardy shrubs (non-berry produc-

ing) 

Compost Cable Ties Paint for plant pots 

mailto:ELuzolo@woodley-pri.wokingham.sch.uk?subject=Donations

